



Netivot Shalom

A Modern Orthodox Community Where Everyone
Has a Voice
Rabbi Elliot Kaplowitz



Welcome To all newcomers to our shul. If you are interested in home hospitality or hearing more about our community, please contact Janice Michaelis at: Netivotshalom@gmail.com



Run for their Lives

Please join us on Sunday at 9:00 to bring attention to the still missing hostages. For details click here.

Mazal Tov



To Rabbi Kaplowitz and family on the birth of a son to Emily Kaplowitz – the Rabbi's sister.

Condolences

To Jeffrey Greenberg on the loss of his grandmother.

Shabbat Children's Programs

9:45 – 11:00am - We offer groups and babysitting through 10-year-olds



Kiddush

Kiddush: is sponsored by the congregation
Please see our updated Kiddush page on our website

Please consider sponsoring a Kiddush. To sponsor, please contact Dan Arking at arking@jhmi.edu

Programming at a Glance



- Anne Solomon's beading class begins again this Sunday at the Solomons' home, from 10 12 noon on Sunday. Please call with questions or concerns, at 443-827-7849.
- Rabbi's Class will meet this coming Tuesday January 23
- January 22 Flower Arranging at Raimondi Florist click <u>here</u> for details. Car pools can be arranged Payment will be made at the Florist. Deadline is Friday, January 19.
 - January 27 Mark your calendar for the next Tu b'shevat themed Kiddush Luncheon click <u>here</u> for details **Deadline to sign up is Monday, January 22**
- Women's Mincha Tefila will meet after the Luncheon on January 27
- February 18 Maple Sugaring presentation at Oregon Ridge. Click here for details

Our unique synagogue is committed to learning and living God's Torah. Through this engagement we seek to perpetuate the values of respecting the Tzelem Elokim in each person, of Ahavat Yisrael and of Kavod Habriot.

• **Netivot Book Club** – Join us on **February 11 at 11:00** for a pregame Super Bowl discussion on <u>The Woman who Defied Kings: The Life and Times of Dona Gracia Nasi</u> by Andree Aelion Brooks.

Meet Our Rabbi



Rabbi Kaplowitz is available to assist with any halachic questions or pastoral situations that may arise. If you or someone you know is sick, in the hospital or in need of a visit, please contact him at rabbikap@netivotshalom.net or at 781-636-8945. Please follow Rabbi Kaplowitz on Twitter at @rabbikap

Participate in Our Services

- To lead davening, please contact Robert Shapiro at rshapiro@brooklyn.cuny.edu
- To leyn or to read Haftorah, please contact Zachary Rogers at zachashrogers@gmail.com
- To give a D'var Torah, please contact Cheryl Rosenfeld at cfieldofroses@gmail.com

Chug Ivri



Join Marcia Wagner - <u>Wagnergang@comcast.net</u> each Wednesday at 11:00 for Chug Ivri. Please contact her at for details.



Tikkun Olam - an Army of Normal Folks

Tu b'shevat is coming – please consider making a donation to JNF or another Israeli organization.

Operation Kova is looking for winter hats for Israeli soldiers – Hats may be knitted/crocheted or purchased on Amazon. See details here.

Keep them Warm – we are collecting new hats, scarves and gloves for Weekend Backpacks – click <u>here</u> for details – Thank you to those who have already donated!